
                                          TELANGANAKU HARITHA HAARAM 

 

Faculty participating in Plantation drive: Telangana-Haritha haaram 

                                                          (July-11 to 18, 2017) 

             The celebration of this day provides us with an opportunity to broaden the 

basis for an enlightened opinion and responsible conduct by individuals, 

enterprises and communities in preserving and enhancing the environment. In this 

context, Faculty and students are encouraged to actively participate in planting 

saplings. 

 

Students participating in Plantation drive: Telangana-Haritha haaram 

 



     The Haritha Haaram Committee and NSS of the College together conduct massive 

plantation programmes in the college. 

Green landscaping, with trees and plants, is an important activity of the College.  The college 

has a wide campus with huge trees and flowering plants which provide a serene atmosphere. 

The College also conducts various programmes to promote the clean and green campus. The 

institution has taken initiatives to present Green Greetings in the form of Saplings given to 

guests on all events and occasions. 

 The college conducts Guest Lectures and Extension programmes to promote the Green 

practices. All the departments conduct programs to discuss environmental issues and sensitize 

the students on the protection of the environment. 

 


